
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
February 9, 2018 

 
INVITATION FOR CENTRAL 70 DISPUTE REVIEW BOARD MEMBERS 

 
Description: The Colorado High Performance Transportation Enterprise (HPTE), a division of 

the Colorado Department of Transportation, in conjunction with the Central 70 Project, are 

seeking resumes from qualified firms or individuals interested in serving on either the Technical 

or the Commercial Central 70 Project Dispute Resolution Panel.  Please see Schedule 25 of 

the Central 70 Project Agreement for additional information. If interested please send your 

curriculum vitae and a short statement of interest to Nick Farber by 5:00 pm MST on February 

21, 2018.   

 
It is anticipated that HTPE and the Project will select panelists no later than February 28, 2018.  

Questions regarding this announcement may be directed to Nick Farber (720) 248-8544 

HPTE assumes no obligation of any kind for expenses incurred by any respondent to this 
solicitation. The right is also reserved by HPTE to reject any and all submittals. 
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